
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font. 

 

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton-on-the-Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 15 November 2009 

Services and events for the coming week 
15 Today 2 before Advent 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
11am Welcome Service (coffee after) Hampton 
4pm  Evensong Hinton 
 
 Tuesday 
1.30pm Funeral/Jordon Hampton 
 
18  Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
7.30pm Hampton Parish Council Parish Room 

 

10am St. Andrew’s Open Church & Craft  

 Session Hampton 

 

22 Next Sunday 1 before Advent 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9.30am Eucharist  Hampton 
11am  Holy Communion  Sedgeberrow 
2pm  Baptisms  
4pm  Holy Communion Hinton 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

 

Those who are ill: 

Those who are ill: Monica Garston, Sue Jones, 
Mary Kennett, Clifford Lewis, Brenda Quantrell, 
Rosie Rencher, Margaret Thomas, Harriet Leach, 
Tony Bennett, Lilian Haughtey, Annette Bailey, 
Marilyn White, Iris Shilham, Liz and Ralph Bolland, 
Sue Scott, Ron Gardiner and Jean Griffiths.  

Those who have died 

Phyllis May Knight, Alexander Fletcher and Carol 
Jordon. 

 

Notices 

Hampton Church Clean 21 November 2009 

On Saturday 21 November please will as many 
people as possible meet at the Church at 10am to 
give it its Autumn Clean.  This will concentrate on 
those areas which regular weekly attention does not 
normally reach and all the woodwork needs buffing 
no more polish required but please bring dusters.  If 
there is anyone who would like to take part but 
cannot manage Saturday, Diane Langston will be 
working in the Church from 2pm on Friday and they 
could help her then... 

 

Hampton Rotas 

Michael Hunter is preparing the rotas for the first 
three months of 2010. Can you let him know if you 
will not be available to help?  If anybody would like 
to join the rota please speak to him. 

 

Hampton Fundraising 

We are having three stalls at St. Andrew's School 
Christmas Fayre on Friday 4th December:  We are 
looking for volunteers to help with these stalls on the 
night and to help us make craft items. 

 

Names on our Prayer List 

If anyone on the congregation knows who 
recommended any of the names on our prayer list, 
please will they contact either Michael Hunter or 
Gabrielle Falkiner to confirm that they should still be 
on it; and i f anyone has a member of their family or 
a friend who should be added to this list, the same 
applies. 

 


